
576022.EN PE 362.200

WRITTEN QUESTION E-2943/05
by Giorgos Dimitrakopoulos (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Procedural question relating to the law on the nominalisation of media shares

Is it true that the Internal Market Directorate-General has forwarded the new draft law to the 
department for freedom of establishment and free movement of services, and specifically for the 
attention of the competent official? If so, why has the competent official still not submitted her 
comments and remarks on the new draft law?


